
 

 

 

08 May 2024 
 
Sing Out at the Dome 
Tuesday 18th June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Children are really looking forward to their upcoming performance for ‘Sing up’ at The Doncaster Dome. Please see below 
information required for all children taking part;   
 

• Children will have their usual lunch arrangements before leaving school at 1:45pm where they will walk to the Dome. 

• Children will spend the afternoon at the Dome for rehearsal prior to the evening performance. 

• All children will be required to bring a drink and packed tea. No fizzy drinks or sugary snacks please.  

 
Timings 

• The performance will begin at 7pm and will finish around 8.30pm.  

Pupils will need to be collected from outside the main hall by an adult.  
 
Music, lyrics and mp3 files are available here: https://doncastermusichub.org/resource-library/  
Please encourage your child to continue practising, as these songs need to be sung from memory. 
 
Dress 
Pupils will be provided with a T-shirt to wear for the event and should be accompanied with the following; 

• Blue jeans or trousers. These should be brought in a bag, and the children will be able to change before we set off to the 

Dome.  

Tickets 
Tickets are available and are only required for audience members. Children under 3 who do not require a seat are free. Ticket 
prices will be £5 for adults and £4 concessions. Tickets can be booked here: https://www.dclt.co.uk/the-dome/whats-on/sing-
out-2024/ - Please be aware they are selling out quickly! If you have any access requirements, please email 
sophie@wearedarts.org.uk 

 
Photographs and Filming 
Please be aware that all children taking part must have consent to be filmed or have photographs taken. Parents will be taking 
pictures of their child and at a massed event it is almost impossible to screen out surrounding pupils. Children will not be 
identifiable by school uniform and some photos will be used for publicity by the Hub. Please contact Mrs Sutton if you do not 
wish your child to be photographed. 
 
We are looking forward to another memorable evening of music for your children in Doncaster’s premier performance venue!  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Sutton 
Music Lead 
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